
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Issue 12 - December 2012 
Seasons Greetings! Welcome to the Christmas edition of 
the Foundit newsletter. Our last edition was well received 

and generated a lot of interest from our customer base, 
so we thought we’d get in another newsletter prior to the 
festive season! 
 
Whilst things may slow down a little at this time of year, 
they don’t come to a complete halt. We’ll certainly be 
online throughout so inquiries and stock updates will 
continue to be handled in the usual manner.  
 
It was good to get to the Canterbury A & P Show last month. It was a great opportunity to catch 
up with existing Foundit customers (and put some faces to names!) as well as spread the word 
about Foundit.  

 

New Developments 

The team at Foundit are currently redeveloping the site, which will coincide with our 10 year 
anniversary.  Whilst you can expect to see some changes to the look and some new features, rest 
assured the functionality of the site will remain as is.  So, watch this space! We will focus on some 
of the site’s new features in the next edition of the newsletter. Meantime, any suggestions for 
changes/additions to Foundit from our customer base are always welcome too.  
 

Changes to the Wanted List 

Use of the wanted list continues to grow. In the past month we have seen users utilise the upload 
photograph facility, which is especially helpful when you don’t have a part number. Remember that 

the wanted list is also a place for dealers to place requests.  Furthermore, due to customer 
feedback we are also in the process of enabling users to add to the wanted list from within the 
logged in pages (rather than only from the home page).   

 
New Businesses on Foundit  

Every month we have a number of businesses take up a trial of Foundit to see how it can work for 

them. Foundit provides a free trial for this purpose. To get the most from the trial, we also 
recommend that you load your stock onto foundit.  Our team at Foundit can guide you through the 
process of uploading stock to the site.  
 
We have also recently published a leaflet outlining the benefits of Foundit, which will be available 
for download from our website. Keen to trial Foundit? Give Belinda a call on 0800 368 6348 or sign 
up on www.foundit.co.nz via the ‘Join’ tab.  
 
2013 – Celebrating 10 Years 

Thank you for your support of Foundit, we appreciate it.  As we enter our 10th year of operation we 
look forward to being of continued service, as well as building upon our successes in 2013. 

 

 

 
 

Belinda Le Lievre – Administrator  

Email: info@foundit.co.nz 

Ph: 0800 Foundit (0800 368 6348) 
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